NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING
OF THE SUSTAINABILITY COMMISSION
OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Sustainability
Commission scheduled for August 12, 2024 at 5:00 pm has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Sustainability Commission will be held on September 9, 2024 at
5:00 pm in City Hall, Building C. Conference Room B-111 Chula Vista, California.

Dated: July 24, 2024
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Secretary

[ declare under penalty of perjury that [ am employed
by the City of Chula Vista in the Economic
Development department and that | caused the
document to be posted accom’mg to Brown Act
requirements.
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